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May 12, 1980

l

Dr. Bernard J. Snyder, Program Director
Three Mile Island Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Dr. Snyder:

In reply to your letter of April 21, 1980 in which you
have asked for my' review and comments of the Huclear Regu-
latory Commission s " Environmental Assessment for Decontami-
nation of the Three Mile Island Unit 2 Reactor Building Atmos-
phere", please be advised that I am technically unqualified ,

to respond to the environmental assessment as presented to me. I

Very truly yours,

H. B. ALEXANDF.R & SON, INC.
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Wm. H. Alexander, President
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